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To the Oneida Land Commission and Lori Elm,

The attached documents are the written transcript of my oral testimony and supporting
documentation given for the record at both the 4:00pm and the 5:15pm public hearings
on August 12, 2013 held at the Oneida Tribe Division of Land Management building
regarding the variance request by Brian Doxtator for parcel HB-1339 located at 112
Riverdale Drive, Oneida, WI 54155. 

According to the public hearing notification, written testimony "can be submitted within
ten (10) business days from the date of the public hearing to Lori Elm, DOLM Office
Manager."

Given the very serious nature of the issues contained in this written and oral testimony,
and because written testimony is solicited within 10 business days of the 8/12/2013
public hearing, it appears egregiously outside of the bounds of Tribal law and
regulations for the Oneida Land Commissioners to have already rendered the decision
to grant both the variance and the permit before the end of the third day of the
comment period, not to mention that it also appears to be a gross collective contempt
for Federal laws governing the usage of individual Indian Trust land.

I will be in contact with the BIA about this matter which seems to be in violation of
Tribal and Federal laws.

Leah Sue Dodge
N7345 County Road U
Oneida, WI 54155
920-328-3979

Statement R…e Dr (37.1 KB)Documents …rings (7.2 MB)


